
 

Year 3 Newsletter 

Meet the Year 3 staff at 
Colmers Farm Primary School  

 Useful websites:  
www.primaryresources.com  

https://colmersfarm.bham.sch.uk/ 

 

https://login.mathletics.com/ 

  

 
Importan t  Dates  

 
B i g  Arts  week  
 19.10.2020  

 
B i g  Art Exh ib i t i o n  

23.10.2020  
 

Break up  f rom Schoo l  
23.10.2020  

 
Teacher  Tra in i ng  Day  

2.11.2020  
 

Ch i l d ren  back t o s choo l  
3.11.2020  

 
Parents  Even i ng  

4.11.2020 and 5 .11.2020  
 

  
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We welcome you and your child to Year 3 and 
we hope that they have had a great start to 
the academic year. This newsletter contains 

information about your child’s learning in 
maths, English and topic. If you have any 

questions we are here to help.  
 

Maths  
• Count from 0 in multiples of 4, 8, 50 and 

100.  

• Work out if a given number is greater or 

less than 10 or 100. 

•  Recognize the place value of each digit in 

a 3-digit number (hundreds, tens, and 

ones)  

• Solve number problems and practical 

problems involving these ideas. 

• Add and subtract numbers with up to 

three digits, using formal written methods 

of columnar addition and subtraction   

English 
• Use paragraphs to organise ideas. 

• Use capital letters, full stops, 
question marks, exclamation marks, 
commas for lists and apostrophes 
for contraction mostly correctly. 

• Use formal language where appro-
priate  

• Describe settings and characters. 
• Spell most words correct from the 

year 3/4 list. 
• Produce legible joined handwriting. 

Topics  
Topic —Amazonian Adventures  

English– Narrative and  Non chronological report 
Music– Charanga  

Personal Development— Agent of hope, No  
Outsider and Respectful relationships. 

Head Teacher– Mr. Williams  
 

Deputy Head—Miss Kelly  
 

Miss Boyle—Teacher in Class 3B 
Mrs Rayment—Teaching Assistant in Class 3B  

Miss Tonks- Teacher in Class 3T 
Mrs Dawes– Teaching Assistant in Class 3T 

 

Homework 
 
Homework will be sent out on  
Friday and needs to be back in on 
Monday morning. The children will 
have a range of homework tasks 
over the half term. Each week 
the children will be given one 
homework piece to complete. 
Please make sure that homework 
tasks are completed in pencil and 
presented neatly. 
 

Reading  
 
It is really important that the  
children are reading at home every 
day. We have attached a book  
recommendation list to help you and 
your child select reading books that 
are appropriate for their age.  
Remember that reading will help 
them with their writing too!  
 

P.E  
P.E is an important part of the curriculum. Year 3 will 

take part in P.E every Tuesday afternoon. 
Can you please send your child’s P.E kit into school. 

ATTENDANCE  
 

Attendance at Colmers Farm Primary 

School is extremely important. Your child 

is our top priority and if they are to 

achieve their full potential they must be 

in school to learn.  

https://colmersfarm.bham.sch.uk/

